


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Barbara Rosenberger
240 Timber Lake Circle
D101

Naples FL, 34104-0852
babsr51@comcast.net




